
  

Anticipated Special Education Teacher for the 2023-2024 school year: 

The Maine Academy of Natural Sciences (MeANS) has an anticipated opening for a 
Special Education Teacher in Math. The successful candidate will be responsible for 
direct instruction to students, working as an advisor to a small group of students, 
working as a collaborative member of a team centered approach to student 
planning, and all required special education and school related processes.   

This position will follow the MeANS academic calendar which is based on a year 
round schedule with a typical 4-day school week. The successful candidate will work 
183 academic days. The successful candidate will hold or be eligible for Maine State 
Certification in special education. Preference will be given to candidates with 
experience in special education at the high school level, knowledge of special 
education processes, a passion for working with at-risk students, and demonstrated 
ability to work as a member of a team. 

Must hold or be eligible for Maine State Certification (282) in special 
education.  Background and health check required as well as a valid driver's license 
and solid professional and personal references and a genuine commitment to child 
welfare. 

The Maine Academy of Natural Sciences (MeANS) is a project-based experiential 
high school that focuses on studies in the Natural Sciences including agriculture, 
forestry and sustainability. All students have individualized personal learning plans 
and the opportunity to take courses at Kennebec Valley Community College. 

Benefits include a competitive wage, medical, dental, long-term disability and life 
insurance, 401k, and Maine State Retirement. 

Interested applicants please submit:  resume, cover letter, 3 references, copy of 
Maine State Certification or MEIS Certification letter via e-mail 
to meanshr@maineacademy.org or mail to Beth Christopher, Business Manager, PO 
Box 158, Hinckley, ME 04944. Please reference “SE Teacher” on your 
correspondence. Incomplete applications will not be considered. 
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